
Requesting Child Protective Records 

Child protective records are not available pursuant to the Freedom of Information Law. 
A request for one’s own child protective records must be notarized.

Copies of child protective records can be requested by sending a written and 
notarized request including the full name and date of birth for the record of the person 
requesting  by email to ACSRecordRequests@acs.nyc.gov. 

Requests can also be faxed to (212) 341-0726 or mailed to NYC Administration for 
Children’s Services, Records & Compliance Unit, 150 William Street, 15th Flr. New 
York, NY 10038. 


